
 

 
Kia Ora, 
  
OPPORTUNITY TO COLLECT RESOURCES FROM BOTANY CAMPUS 
 
Students and staff have been doing everything they can to ensure learning resources are 
being shared as best as they can. With the unknown length of this current lockdown it is 
important that we give students the opportunity to collect any essential learning resources 
that they may need.  
 
This is an opportunity to collect learning resources that are or will be required over the next 
couple of weeks that you cannot manage without.  
 
Botany Campus will be open for collection of these resources on: 
Tuesday 31 August 
2:00pm – 3:00pm 
 
The following must be adhered to so that we can ensure the safety of everyone: 
 

• Only 1 member from each family may come onsite, others must remain in their car 
• Face masks must be worn 
• Everyone must sign in using the QR code 
• Maintain 2m distance at all times 
• Cleaning equipment will be provided for surfaces to be wiped down  
• You are not to come if you are unwell 

 
Regards, 
  
________________________________________ 
  
Stephen Briscoe BSR 
BOTANY CAMPUS LEAD 


